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L,?\:LECS Carolina Peters <carolina.peters@lacity.org>
ES

DISMISS the Motion to Send Billy to a Sanctuary

2 messages

Carolyn Martin <webmaster@lazoo,org> Fri Jun 23 2017 at 8.40 PM

Reply-To: martincarolyn10@gmail.com
To paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@Iacity.org, councilmember.pnce@Ilacity.o-g,

counclimember.blumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@iacity.org
Cc Clerk.CPS@lacity.org Eric.Vilianueva@Iacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of

Carolyn Martin

19103 long timber dr.
humble, Texas 77346
2816735371
rnartincarolyn10@grnail.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Memoer

As a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, | urge you to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 that would sena Billy
the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the L os Angeles Zoo is Billy s home. In fact, it s the only home that he has ever known
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America anc benefits from tremendous resources, a
dedicated staff, and top-quaiity health care. Elephants of Asia is tne largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish <« Wildlife.

Billy's quality of care at the L.A. Zoc far surpasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary, Elephants are h.ghly
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers anc otner elephants. Billy's

caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A Zoo. If Billy were sent to a

sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter tne# size. They dc not have an
accreaitmg organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to savmg animals from
extinction

At the L.A. Zoo Billy is a® ambassador for his endangered species He is an important member of the AZA Asian
elephant Suedes Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

| am submitting tnis letter because | care deeply about Billy’s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elepnants.
It is with this concern that | ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best
care possiole - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Martin

martincarolyn10@gmail com

This e-mail was sent from a contact form on Los Angeles Zoo and Botanical Garoens (http://www.lazoo.org)
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Daniel Suggs <weDrraster@lszoo.org> Sat, Jun 24, 2017 at 2:38 AM
Reply-To: dsuggs87@gmail.com

To paul.kcretz@lacity.org, councilmember,ofarrell@;acity.org, councilmemoer.price©.acity.org
councilmember.biumenfield@Iacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org

Cc: Cierk.CPS@lac;ty org, Eric.Viltenueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:
Daniei Suggs

, California
8055584705
dsuggs87@gmail.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks and River Committee Member

As an area resicent and a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, | urge you to dismiss L.A City Council motion #17-0453
that woulo send Billy the Asian elepnant to a sanctuary

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoc is Billy's home. In fact, it's the only home that he nas ever known.
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant haoitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a
dedicated staff and top-quality nealth care Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A Zoo and the space vastly
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy’s quality of care at the L.A Zoo far surpasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’s

caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zee. If Billy were sent to a

sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their size. They do not have an
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from
extinction.

At the L.A. Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species. He is an important member of the AZA Asian
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to
the nearly 1.8 million oeople who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Aslan elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

| am submitting this letter because | care deeply about B'lly’s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants.
It is with this concern that | ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best
earn possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely,
Daniel Suggs

dsuggs87@gmail.ccm
[Quoted text hidden]
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rino
LA Carolina Peters <carolina.peters@lacity.org>
h. «<ECS

DISMISS the Motion to Send Billy to a Sanctuary

1 message

Nancy Morales <webmaster@lazoo.org> Sat, Jun 24, 2017 at 6:18 PM

Reply-To: duggygrri@gmail.com
To: paul.koretz@iacity.org, councilmember.ofarreil@Iacity.org, councilmember.pnce@lacity.org,

counCilmemoer.blumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric.Villanueva@iacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Nancy Morales

435 1/2 W 9th St

Long Beach, California 90813
5623608550
duggygrri@gmail.com

Dear Los Angeies City Council Arts Parks, and River Committee Memoer,

As an area resident and a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, | urge you to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy’s home. In fact, it's the only home that he has ever known.
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a
dedicated staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly
exceeas the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of
Agriculture and tne California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy's qual'ty of care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that whicn he would rece.ve at any sanctuary. Elephants are h,gnly
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’'s

caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo If Billy were sent to a

sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate.

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter tneir size. They do not have an
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from
extinction.

At the L.A. Zoo, Billy is an amoassador tor his endangered spec;es He is an important member of the AZA Asian
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSF) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of consen/ation work
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction
| am submitting tnis letter because | care deeply about Billy’s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elep.nants
It is with this concern that | asK you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the oest
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely,

Nancy Morales

auggygrri@gmaiixom

This e-mail was sent from a contact form on Los Angeles Zoo ano Botanical Gardens (nttp://www.lazoc org)
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\VAIl
. L’?r fes Carolina Peters <carolina,peters@Ilacity.org>

Send Billy to Sanctuary and End Captive Breeding at the Los Angeles Zoo

2 messages

Connie palladini <takeaction@icausa org> Sun Jun 25, 2017 at 7.32 PM
Reply-To. Connie palladini <conniecp@hotmail.corn>
To' "Holly L Wolcott" <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org>

Jun 25, 2017
Ms Holly L. Wolcott
Dear Ms. Wolcott

As a Lcs Angeles constituent and a supporter of Califomia-Dased In
Defense of Animals that represents over 250,000 supporters, | urge you
to support Councilman Koretz's motion to free Billy, the lone bull
elephant at tne Los Angeles Zoo, to an accredited GPAS (Global
Federation of Animal Sanctuaries) sanctuary as soon as possible We
also ask the same for the female elephants at the exhibit, Tina and
Jewell.

Billy's piignt at the LA Zoo oas been a focus of In Defense of Animals
for over 12 years. The inadeouate conditions that he is forced to live
in despite costly renovations to the Elephants of Asia cxnibit,
continue to negatively impact his well-be‘ng

Through the LA Zoo's breeding program, 3illy has been forced to endure
a highly invasive procedure to collect his semen for the purpose of
artificially inseminating females at otnerzoos for oreeding. According

to zoo documents, Billy unaerwent "training" for the actual

semen collection process at least 55 times between January 20, 2011 and
Novemoer 14, 2014

This procedure is inhumane and invasive. While this has been touted as
a practice of "conservation " the data shows that it is

nothing of the sort, with elepnants in zoos dying in captivity faster

than they can reproduce due to the unnaturally h.gh mortality rates of
elephants in captivity. The only real way conservation for elephants

can occur is in the wild ana a certified elephant sanctuary is the

closest thing to a natural environment that we can give to Billy.

There is no science- or conservation-based justification for the LA Zoo
to keep Billy or ANY of tne elephants, including females Tina ard Jewel
- in captivity. The scientifically validated negative effects ot

captivity on elephants are irrefutable and well documented.

Los Angeles must seize this opportunity for leadership on humane animal
welfare issues and policy Therefore, we urge you to support the
relocation of Billy to a GFAS-certified sanctuary to transfer

elephants Tina and Jewel as well - end all elephant captivity a*d
elephant bmeding programs at the LA Zoo immediately.

Sincerely,

Mrs Connie palladini

358 Blossom Hill Rd

San Joso, CA 95123-1601
(408) 477-0761
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conniecp@hotmail.com

Mary Dudley <takeaction@idausa.org> Sun, Jun 25, 2017 at 9:32 PM
Reply-To: Mary Dudley <lurpteam3@hotmail.com>
To: "Holly L. Wolcott" <Clerk.CPS@Iacity.org>

[Quoted text hidden]

Ms. Mary Dudley

5116 E Lanai St

Long Beach, CA 90808-3420
(562)425-1356
lurpteam3@hotmail.com
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V*?
LA Carolina Peters <carolina.peters@lacity.org>

Send Billy to Sanctuary and End Captive Breeding at the Los Angeles Zoo

1 message

Janet Nguyen <takeaction@idausa.org> Fri, Jun 23, 2017 at 4:13 PM
Reply-To: Janet Nguyen <ngthtng@yahoo.com>
To: "Holly L Wolcott" <Clerk CPS@lacity.org>

Jun 23, 2017
Ms. Holly L. Wolcott
Dear Ms. Wolcott,

As a Los Angeles constituent and a supporter of California-Dased In
Defense of Animals that represents over 250 000 supporters, | urge you
to support Councilman Koretz's motion to free Billy, the lone bull
elephant at the Los Angeles Zoo, to an accredited GFAS (Global
Federation of Animal Sanctuaries) sanctuary as soon as possible. We
also ask the same for the female elephants at the exhibit, Tina and
Jewell.

Billy's plight at the LA Zoo has been a focus of In Defense of Animais
for over 12 years. The inadequate conditions that he is forced to live
in, despite costly renovations to the Elephants of Asia exhibit,
continue to negatively impact his well-being.

Through the LA Zoo's breedmg program, Billy has been forced to endure
a highly invasive procedure to collect his semen for the purpose of
artificially inseminating females at other zoos for breeding. According

to zoo documents, Billy underwent "training" for the actual

semen collection process at least 55 times between January 20, 2011 and
November 14, 2014.

This proceaure is innumane and invasive. While tnis has been touted as
a practice of "conservation," the data shows that it is

nothing of the sort, with elephants in zoos dying in captivity faster

than they can reproduce due to the unnaturally high mortality rates of
elephants in captivity. The only real way conservation fer elephants

can occur is in the wild and a certified elephant sanctuary is the

closest thing to a natural environment that we can give to Billy.

There is no science- or conservation-oased justification for the LA Zoo
to keep Billy or ANY of the elephants, including females Tina and Jewel
- in captivity. The scientifically validated negative effects of

captivity on elephants are irrefutab'e and well documented.

Los Angeles must seize this opportunity for leadership on humane animal
welfare issues and policy. Therefore, we urge you to support the
relocat'on of Billy to a GFAS-cedified sanctuary to transfer

elephants Tina and Jewel as well - end all elephant captivity and
elephant breeding programs at the LA Zoo immediately.

Sincerely

Mrs. Janet Nguyen

1515 Vandyke Rd

San Marino, CA 91108-2750
(626) 285-6116
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